
Date:  May 18, 2011 
To:  Parents 
From:  Pam Ziegenhorn 
RE:  Nutrition and Lifestyle Fair 
 
Please remember that our Family Lifestyle and Nutrition Fair is this next 
Wednesday, May 25.  (See the back of this paper for more details.) 
 
Our students have put tremendous effort into this project!  They are excited to show 
you their display boards and teach you about their “healthy” topics.   
 
We have used Science as a vehicle to incorporate reading to research and acquire 
information about healthy lifestyles and making healthy nutrition decisions.  
Technology was used to locate information and to print topic-related graphics and 
information for the display boards.  Decision-making was used to determine which 
information should be used to teach our guests.  Creativity was used to design the 
display boards.  Listening skills were used when information was presented by the 
teacher and the presenters at the Muscatine Mall Heath Fair.  The students will be 
using their communication skills to express their ideas to each other—and to the 
visitors at our fair. 
 
The following information has been relayed to the students who are bringing foods 
to sample: 

• Samples should be cut and ready to serve when brought to school. 
• Samples should be at Grant School before the start of our event at 2:15. 
• The sample sizes should be small.  There will be around forty-five 4th grade 

students—plus our 5th grade parents—sampling the food items. 
• Students need to bring toothpicks, spoons, cups, and napkins to serve their 

samples, or provide the hand-outs they acquired/created for our guests. 
 
We thank you for your support of this special event!  We look forward to seeing you 
at our Family Healthy Lifestyle and Nutrition Fair on Friday! 
 
 
The following is for your information regarding your student’s project: 
Group Members: 
Topic: 
Essential Question: 
Handouts or Items for Guests to Sample: 
Who is Responsible for What? 


